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6
th
 April 2020 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

I have known Liz McKenzie from LM Consulting for approximately 5 years. 

We have worked together on many property projects for our school. 

It is an absolute pleasure to work with Liz.  She has extensive knowledge of the building 

industry.  This is a very significant factor for me as a Principal, and it is not my area of 

expertise.  I trust Liz 100% and know that any advice or recommendation she offers, is does 

so with integrity and honesty. 

I feel reassured and confident when Liz is managing our school projects.  In fact, I wouldn’t 

want to work with anyone else. 

She is highly organised, resourceful, efficient and a clear communicator.  She regularly visits 

our site, both inside and outside of work hours, ensuring she is always up to date with the 

progress of projects and then liaises with all parties involved.   

If there are any issues or challenges with a project, Liz is quick to find a solution. 

I highly recommend Liz McKenzie to be a Ministry approved consultant.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Deborah Barclay 
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